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Dear Friends,

In March 2021, our youngest daughter, Allison, decided 

to arrive at 23 weeks and one day. She was so tiny - 

weighing one pound, three ounces. When she was born 

in Evansville, Indiana, there were complications. Doctors 

made a recommendation to helicopter lift Allison more 

than 100 miles to Louisville.

Soon after arriving in Louisville, we knew we had a long 

road ahead of us, and we promised ourselves we were 

going to be there for Allison. We had to fi nd somewhere 

to stay, but we had never been to Louisville. We knew 

we couldn’t aff ord a hotel long-term. We talked about 

trying to get an apartment, but as parents and going to 

school, we quickly realized that wasn’t an option.

The hospital informed us about Ronald McDonald 

House, and it was just what we needed. This has been 

our second home really. Without RMHCK, we wouldn’t 

have been able to be by our daughter’s side. We 

wouldn’t have had any other option than to probably 

drive back and forth to Madisonville on weekends.

While we were here, everything was taken care of. 

We didn’t have to worry about where our meals 

were coming from. Here, in this atmosphere, you 

get a sense of hope because you aren’t the only 

one going through this situation.

The Ronald McDonald House has meant so much 

to us as a unit simply because we do not have to be 

separated during this time of crisis. In a time of crisis, 

they keep families together and they serve others.

Our journey hasn’t ended. Allison still has appointments 

in Louisville. Initially our stay was three and a half 

months. Then we came back for another month and 

a half after Allison caught RSV. And even now when 

she has her pulmonary appointments and her heart 

appointments, those are specialists in Louisville, so 

we have to come back out here. And every time we 

pick up the phone and call, we’re met with welcoming, 

open arms.

It’s our “home-away-from-home,” it truly is.

We could never forget RMHCK and we don’t ever 

want to. We are so grateful for everyone who has 

been so generous to Ronald McDonald House.

“Our daughter’s birth is    
something that would 
be considered a miracle.”

Erica and Jermonte Rushing
Madisonville, Kentucky
(152 miles from Louisville)

Hal Hedley, CEO

In 2021, like all of you, we continued to face signifi cant 
challenges related to the worldwide pandemic. At times, it 
felt like a roller coaster, starting with an uphill climb, followed 
by a steep drop and sharp turns. Through it all, and despite 
many distractions, our staff , volunteers, board members, and 
donors remained focused on serving families that must travel 
to Louisville to seek healthcare for their seriously ill children. 

In fact, the one constant throughout the pandemic for Ronald 
McDonald House Charities of Kentuckiana (RMHCK) is that we 
NEVER stopped serving families and continued to deliver our 
mission to them. In 2021, at our Ronald McDonald House, we 
more than doubled the number of families and children served 
compared to 2020, saving them more than $2.3 million in 
lodging, food, and other expenses. Also, more than 250 families 
were served at our Ronald McDonald Family Room Programs.

We are very proud of our 2021 accomplishments, but we 
accomplish nothing without our volunteers and donors. After 
being sidelined for a majority of 2020, our volunteer program 
was largely reinstated in 2021, with some limitations. Nearly 
500 meals were served through our Adopt-a-Meal program, 
and over 50 activities were off ered for our families, with most 
of these activities being volunteer-driven. For many years, we 
have said that volunteers are “the heart of the House”, and our 
wonderful volunteers were sorely missed when we suspended 
our volunteer program in 2020. It was – and is – wonderful to 
see our volunteers back.

Once again in 2021, our donors stepped up to support RMHC 
of Kentuckiana and the families we serve in record numbers. 
For the fi rst – and hopefully last – time, we held a virtual Red 
Tie Gala. Although we were unable to gather in person, our 
sponsors, donors, and guests stepped up to make generous 
gifts to support our mission, signifi cantly exceeding our goal. 
Also, we launched a pilot program in our local McDonald’s 
restaurants, where customers are given the opportunity to 
Round-Up their purchase as a donation to RMHC. We are 
rolling out this program throughout Louisville and surrounding 
areas in 2022, with the potential to raise signifi cant funds to 
support our mission and the families who need us.

We are extremely grateful for the generous community 
in which we live and work, and that supports our RMHC 
of Kentuckiana families. Best wishes for a healthy and 
prosperous 2022.

Sincerely,

John Bischoff , Board President



817
Nights Provided

31
Volunteers

1,200
Volunteer Hours

2021

Impact

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE®

Within walking distance of Louisville’s downtown 

hospitals, Louisville’s Ronald McDonald House 

has 56 guestrooms staff ed 24 hours a day, 365 days 

a year. Our private guestrooms, comfortable living 

rooms, vibrant play areas, and stocked kitchens off er 

a “home-away-from-home” for families of seriously ill 

or injured children.

ROUND-UP FOR RMHC

Piloted an enhanced ‘Round-Up for 

RMHC’ program in 16 McDonald’s from 

September – December. Compared 

to January – August, we saw a 280% 

increase in the amount donated and 

a 260% increase in the number 

of donations.

HIGHEST OCCUPANCY 

On July 18, 51 guestrooms were occupied, 

the most since RMHCK opened our doors.

WELCOMED BACK ALL STAFF 

After over a year of having limited staff  

working on-site, we welcomed back 

all staff  to the offi  ce in July.

RONALD MCDONALD 
FAMILY ROOM®

206
Service Groups

471
Meals Served

52
Activities

3,846
Volunteer Hours

267
Families Served

RONALD MCDONALD 
HOUSE® VOLUNTEERS

90
House Volunteers

725
Families Served

186 NIGHTS
Longest Stay

2,342 MILES
Farthest Distance Traveled

11,082
Nights Provided

8.9 NIGHTS
Average Length of Stay

$108
RMHCK’s Nightly Cost Per Family

RONALD MCDONALD FAMILY ROOM®

With the help of our medical partners, RMHCK 

provides dedicated rooms inside hospitals to ensure 

families have a quiet place to rest only steps from 

their children. Family Rooms can be found at Norton 

Children’s Hospital, Frazier Rehab Institute, and Norton 

Women’s and Children’s Hospital. Amenities vary at 

each facility, but can include sleep rooms, restrooms 

with showers, laundry facilities, comfortable living 

rooms, and stocked kitchens.

Individuals 25%

Events 24%

Organizations 22%

Medicaid | Room 12%

McDonald’s Customer Programs 7%

Corporate 5%

In-Kind 4%

Endowments 1%

Other (Ancillary and Interest) 1%

Programs 63%

Fundraising 25%

Administrative 12%

TOTAL NET ASSETS OF RMHCK AND ITS 
SUBSIDIARIES AS OF 12.31.2021: $26,702,226

UNAUDITED REVENUES: $3,108,258

UNAUDITED EXPENSES: $2,144,494

2021

Finances Highlights Programs

FAMILIES TRAVELED FROM:

81 Kentucky Counties

22 Indiana Counties

19 US States

RONALD MCDONALD 
HOUSE®

$2.32 MILLION
Saved By Families

RMHCK location
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The Ronald McDonald 

Family Room opens 
at Norton Children’s 
Hospital for families 
of children receiving 

bone marrow 
transplants. This is 

one of the fi rst Ronald 
McDonald Family 

Room Programs in 
the world.

RMHCK purchases 
the building at 101 W. 

Chestnut Street, directly 
adjacent to Ronald 
McDonald House, 

for expansion.

The idea and planning 
for a Louisville 

Ronald McDonald 
House begins.

Ronald McDonald 
House expands to the 
3rd fl oor, growing to 

29 guestrooms.

Ronald McDonald 
Family Room at 
Frazier Rehab 

Institute opens.

Ronald McDonald 
House expands 
to the 4th fl oor, 
growing to 36 
guestrooms.

On July 18, 51 
guestrooms are 

occupied, the most 
since RMHCK opened 

our doors.

Ronald McDonald 
House opens on 

September 10 with 
19 guestrooms.

RMHCK purchases 
the building at 550 
S. First Street after 

leasing it long-term.

RMHCK completes the 
“Keeping More Families 

Close” South Wing 
expansion and original 

House renovation, growing 
to 56 guestrooms.

Our
History

Learn more about us at RMHCK.org 




